
CALL FOR PAPERS 

The University of Idaho’s undergraduate journal of philosophy, The 

Hemlock, is looking to accept submissions for its 18th edition. 

Submissions from all areas of philosophical inquiry and from all 

institutions are welcome. 

 

 

Deadline for Submissions: 

JANUARY 15th, 2021 

SUBMISSION GUIDELINES: 

 .PDF or .docx (word) format only 
 Include a works cited page 

 2000-4000 words (submissions 

slightly outside of this range are wel-
come) 

 <200 word abstract 

 Email all submissions to:  
TheHemlockPapers@gmail.com 


